
Feedback Request for Ocean Conservation 

Conference 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending the Ocean Conservation Conference held on [Date]. We appreciate your 

participation and the valuable insights you contributed to the discussions. 

To help us improve future events, we kindly request your feedback on the conference. Your 

thoughts and suggestions will be invaluable in shaping the agenda and ensuring we meet the 

needs of all participants. 

Feedback Questions: 

• What did you find most valuable about the conference? 

• Were there any sessions that you particularly enjoyed or found less helpful? 

• How would you rate the overall organization of the event? 

• What topics would you like to see covered in future conferences? 

• Any other comments or suggestions? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [Deadline Date]. Your input is greatly 

appreciated! 

Thank you once again for your participation and support for ocean conservation. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


